
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses political developments, Kirkuk’s service reality
with Al-Salihi

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed with Representative

Arshad Al-Salihi on 13/4/2022 the developments of the political scene in Iraq and the region

and the reality of the Turkmen component as well as the reality of Kirkuk province on the

cultural, social, and economic levels.

His Eminence indicated the importance of ending the political impasse in Iraq, calling on

everyone to assume their responsibilities in ending this situation that puts the political

process and the interests of the Iraqi people at harm, and pointed out that Kirkuk is a city of

coexistence and that success in it is a success throughout Iraq, for it is a miniature Iraq

that contains most of the Iraqi components.


